
 
Notice of Drainage Rate Change  

 

 

The San Marcos City Council is considering an Ordinance that will increase drainage rates by 

15%. A public hearing of the Ordinance will be on September 4, 2018. Required readings will 

take place during the City Council meetings of September 4, 2018 and September 18, 2018. If 

approved, the rate increases will apply to all bill dates on or after October 1st. 

 

The proposed rate increase is listed below and applies to all City of San Marcos drainage utility 

customers. 

 

 


